
HOCHSCHULE EMDEN/LEER --- SPRACHENZENTRUM 

TANDEM EXCHANGE  

FRENCH --- GERMAN  

SPANISH --- GERMAN 

 

If your mother tongue is French or Spanish and you are willing to practise and improve 

your language skills in German, you are more than welcome to join the tandem 

exchange which will take part during the summer semester 2019. 

You will meet a native speaker of German, at least once a week and for one hour, 

in order to speak about different topics. You will use both languages, i. e. German and 

your mother tongue. Generally, the weekly meeting is divided into two parts so that 

both of you can practice the language: half an hour in German, half an hour in your 

mother tongue. At the beginning, participants will receive a guideline with speaking 

proposals and are free to contact us at any time. 

If you are interested in this project, please send an e-mail to sprachenzentrum@hs-

emden-leer.de before Monday, 11th March. In your message you should include a short 

description about yourself: name, age, nationality, course of studies, when you 

started to study German, hobbies, and reasons why you would like to participate 

in this activity. We will contact you as soon as we find a tandem partner for you.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with us 

(sprachenzentrum@hs-emden-leer.de). 
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